Seniors and their Parents

FINANCIAL AID (FAFSA) WORKSHOP
&

e

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 19 at 6:30 PM
In the Johannesburg High School Media Center

Mr. Rob Roose, the Director of Financial Aid from
Alpena Community College, will be here to discuss financial aid
and help parents and students COMPLETE their FAFSA.

To successfully submit your FAFSA at this workshop you must...

1— Bring the necessary documents with you to the workshop
(See enclosed green sheet)

2— Create a FSA ID for you and your student at least 5 days prior to the meeting

(See enclosed green sheet)

Complete the FAFSA online at www.fafsa.gov by March 1
to qualify for both federal and state aid.

Don’t delay or you may miss out on some free cash for college!!!

Questions? Call Danica Nowak at 731-4420 ext. 242




